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The Marshall Island government has created legislation for the establishment of 

National Child Helpline
1
. Thus the Marshall Islands recognises the need of a 3-4 digit, 

toll-free, 24-hour national child helpline for children.  

For the establishment of the helpline, the government of Marshall Islands 

should:  

 Collaborate with NGOs willing to work towards establishing a helpline. 

 Provide support, including resources, to establish and maintain the 

service. 

 Ensure the helpline receives a toll-free, 3-4 digit number so that neither 

the helpline nor the child needs to pay for accessing helpline services. 

 Ensure the child helpline is a 24-hour service. 

 Ensure the child helpline primarily caters to the needs of children. 

 Facilitate the collaboration of the helpline with other child-focused NGOs 

and state alliances, such as the police, health and social welfare systems 

to enhance its intervention and follow-up model; thus, ensuring the long-

term rehabilitation of children in need of care and protection. 

 Ensure the child helpline has an outreach component for the most 

marginalised child and allocate funds to provide services in remote 

areas.  

 Collaborate with NGOs to ensure that children are aware of and can 

access the helpline. 

 

If you would like further information please contact Child Helpline International.  

Email: mary@childhelplineinternational.org 

Phone: +31 (0)20 528 9625 

 

                                                           
1 http://rmiparliament.org/cms/images/LEGISLATION/PRINCIPAL/2015/2015-

0050/ChildRightsProtectionAct2015_1.pdf 

mailto:mary@childhelplineinternational.org

